
March 12th, 2024

ToWhom It May Concern,

I amwriting to enthusiastically recommend the online martial arts platform
developed by Believing Through Achieving (BTA) to professionals in the autism
education space. As the Director of Life College, an educational non-profit
dedicated to empowering young adults with intellectual disabilities, I have had
the privilege of witnessing firsthand the transformative impact this platform can
have on individuals with autism spectrum disorder (ASD).

At Life College, we are committed to providing our students with comprehensive
support and resources to foster their independence, employment, and overall
well-being. As part of this mission, we continuously seek innovative tools and
programs that align with our goals and enhance the lives of our students. The
martial arts online platform developed by BTA has proven to be one such
invaluable resource.

The best part of their program is that it enables our therapists to take the role of
instructor – they can easily incorporate the platform into their pre-planned goals
as supplementary curriculum. The therapists who have experienced BTA’s
platform are excited to bring it on board as a daily activity.

Through our partnership with BTA, we have witnessed remarkable progress
among our students, as they develop essential life skills and self-confidence while
engaging in meaningful physical activity.

I encourage professionals in the autism education space to explore its potential in
supporting individuals with ASD. Undoubtedly, it will continue to be an
asset to educators, therapists, and individuals alike.

Thank you for considering this recommendation. Should you require any further
information or assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Warm regards,

Phil Prickett OTR/L
Program Director
Life College


